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J u l y 7, 1995 

To: B i l l LeMay 
From: J e r r y Sexton 

Subject: H2S complaint 

Attached i s a r e p o r t w r i t t e n by Wayne Price 
on a H2S complaint i n T 17 S , R 38 E, Lea Co. 
The OCD f i e l d inspectors monitored the H2S l e v e l s 
twice a day f o r over two weeks w i t h o u t f i n d i n g 
problems. 

I agree w i t h Wayne r e p o r t t h a t as long as the 
production equipment i s working p r o p e r l y there 
i s not a H2S problem. 

The reason so much time was spent on t h i s 
problem was t h a t i n the past H2S problems have 
encountered and the problem was turned i n t o 
EPA i n Dallas and then returned t o us through 
ED. To assure a l l of the above t h a t the problem 
was addressed the attached r e p o r t by Wayne Price 
was completed. 

cc:Roger Anderson 
Wayne Price 
Gary Wink 


